
From: Christine F  
Sent: Saturday, May 22, 2021 9:41 PM 
To: Greguol, Michael <mgreguol@london.ca>; Cindy Davis  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 126 Price Street Demolition 
  
This is for May 31st committee meeting  
  
I live at 145 Price street, in a home that used to be a funeral home, also on price street there 
was also a post office. Myself William Rohrer and Christine Scott did contact the realtor 
woman that owned the house before Levy, she was to let Christine know what she was 
going to do with the house after she got the new furnace in there was damage done from a 
flood that was in the house. She never did get in touch, after we learned that she had sold it 
the levy, we were still interested in the house at 126 Price street just the way it was no 
drywall, insulation, it was just a shell. We wanted to purchase the house and try to restore 
it to original beautiful home it was. Christine owns a home at 97 Smith street which is a 
marked heritage home. We love the history in the area, we were going to sell both homes 
and make 126 our retirement home. Within 2 weeks of him purchasing he was asking us to 
pay 100 thousand over the price he paid, and that was still nothing done in home. The tree 
in front of this address is also a heritage tree. We feel he got too deep with renovations, who 
takes original yellow bricks off a home. 
Our vote is No for demolition. 
We will be attaching another paper with signatures for a No vote a lot of people on Price 
did not receive the request for demolition from Michael Greguol so I have been going door 
to door to receive signatures for a NO vote. 
  
Thank you 
William Rohrer  
Christine Scott 
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